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From: David Hadcock_

Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2025 10:22 AM
To: FS-Coconino Webmail <SM.FS.Cof Webmail@usda.gov>
Subject: [External Email]Proposed Above Ground Power Line Increases Our Wildfire Risk

You don't often get email from _ Learn why this is important

[External Email]

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;
Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

We are sending this email to voice our concerns over the above ground power line
project.

To even consider running giant power lines above ground in one of the most beautiful
areas of the country is a total disgrace to the environment. It will destroy what millions of
people come to behold.

A greater concern is the increased wildfire risk. Have we not learned any lessons yet
from the fires in California about the hazards of this type of power line running through
our forests? Extra expense now is nothing compared to the cost of the destruction a
forest fire can cause.

Finally, APS has not proven to us that there is a need for additional power in this area.
Why spend any amount of money to fix something that is not broken?



Regards,
David & Laura Hadcock






